
Langdon Parish Council 

April 2019    
PARISH EXTRA 

Welcome to this extra issue of the parish 

newsletter which highlights some of the 

coming events between now and the 

next regular newsletter in June. 
 

You are invited to attend the Annual 

Parish Meeting at East Langdon Parish 

Hall on Monday 15th April when 

reports will be received from local 

organisations followed by a talk from 

our guest speaker Keith Parfitt. 
 

This will be a great opportunity to learn 

about the prehistoric discoveries in the 

Kent area from a nationally recognized 

professional archaeologist. 
 

The purpose of the Annual Parish Meeting 

is so that the Parish Council can explain 

what it has been doing over the last year 

and it enables the electors to have their say 

on anything they consider is important to 

the people of the Parish. 

 

 

SATURDAY 4th May 
 

7.00 for 7.30pm 

 

EAST LANGDON PARISH HALL 
 

£5 per person 

 
 

Profits to be shared between the parish hall 

and a charity of your choice. 
 

Bring your own food and drinks 
 

Phone Veronica King 07939 144649 to reserve 

a place or book a table (max. 6 people) 

LANGDON QUIZ NIGHT 

You are warmly invited to join us: 
 
 
Sunday 14th April 
 
PALM SUNDAY- Communion (BCP) 
9.30 am West Langdon (combined EL & WL) 
 
Sunday 21st April 

 

EASTER DAY- Family Communion 

10.00am East Langdon (combined EL & WL) 
 

The church grounds are always open! 

CHURCH SERVICES 

The highly popular West Langdon 

Farm Walk at Maydensole Farm will be 

held on Sunday June 9th at 3pm followed 

by tea in the garden from 4.00pm. 

ANNUAL FARMWALK 



PARISH CLERK 
Mr David Willett, Forge Cottage, The Street, East Langdon, CT15 5JH.  Telephone 01304 853527 

Email: clerk@langdonpc.kentparishes.gov.uk 

 

Parish Council Meetings 
 

East Langdon Parish Hall 
 

April 15th - 7.00 -7.30pm 

Annual Parish Meeting 
April 15th - 7.30pm 

 

Parish Council Annual Meeting 
May 20th –7.30pm 

West Langdon Village Hall 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

DISTRICT and PARISH COUNCIL 

ELECTIONS 2019 
 

East Langdon Parish Hall 

Polling Station 
 

Thursday May 2nd 

CELEBRATING 

COMMONWEALTH DAY 11th March 

Langdon Primary School led the annual “Raising 

Of The Flag” at the village green to mark 

Commonwealth Day.  In unison with many other 

Commonwealth communities across the world, the 

Leeds Year 5/6 class read aloud the affirmation 

before the flag was raised at 10am. 

Well done Langdon pupils! 

TOAD WATCH UPDATE 

There has been an amazing 

response by volunteers 

wanting to help our 

amorous toads safely cross 

the roads to East Langdon 

pond. for their annual 

spawning! 

Apart from the regular 

helpers, we saw family 

groups searching the lanes during March evenings.  

Reports of several hundred toads being carried to the 

pond on some warm evenings is a great achievement. 

On behalf of the toads -”Thank you!” 

LANGDON JAZZ EVENING 
What a great treat to be entertained by a talented 

group of London Jazz enthusiasts! 
 

More than 60 people welcomed the return of The 

Old Hat Jazz Band for the third appearance in 

Langdon to share their love of 20s and 30s music. 


